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The children’s eyes lit up when we served them cake and juice. They broke 
piñatas, many watched a movie projected on a bed sheet while the high 
energy kids played games in the street. We gave them bags of candy and an 
inflated ball as a gift. Mexicans love to celebrate! They are a colorful festive 
people. They love to smile, they love to laugh and they love special occasions. 
Children’s Day “El Día del Niño” April 30th is a big deal followed by another 
beloved special day celebration, Mother’s Day.

We threw the big party on May 2nd and well over 100 kids showed up. The 
children had a blast and were blessed. I shared with them that God loves 
them, made them, and that they are very special to Him. I also prayed a 
blessing over them. Behind the scenes laboring with a noisy air compressor, 
Stephanie and her three children inflated 140 plastic balls. You can still see 
those balls bouncing all over the community.

A few days after the event a father thanked me and said his children came 
home so happy and full of joy. He said THANK YOU for all that you are 
doing. The truth is, it’s not me, it’s all of us together! I love it… you at home, 
foreigners living abroad and Mexicans all working together! We are so grateful 
to all of our supporters and volunteers that made this grand day possible. 
Special Day Celebrations are a great way “to demonstrate the love of God in a 
tangible way so that people can respond to Him.”
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Say a prayer:

1. �There is still $500 left in matching 
funds for labor and materials. Ask God 
for safety and ongoing provision for 
construction.

2. �Lee is having surgery. Pray for his healing 
and recovery.

3. �That God would help us raise up leaders 
so that the ministry continues to grow.

4. �Funds to complete the Vida Internacional 
website. Check it out! www.VidaInt.org

GIVE ONLINE:
http://www.lsmi.org/donating.html

¡God’s Love!
Celebrating...
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All contributions are tax deductible
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)We are on Facebook!  LSMI@LSMI.org

A band of musicians serenading on Mother’s Day


